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INFORMATION OPEN HOUSES HELD FOR WILDFIRE INVASIVE PLANT CONTROL  

The TNRD’s Wildfire Invasive Plant Program will be holding two open houses in June to 

share information about the effects of invasive plants on properties that were impacted 

by the Elephant Hill Wildfire.  

Open Houses are being held on June 15th at the following locations: 

• 6545 Pressy Lake Road from 9:30 to 11:30 am, and 

• Loon Lake Hall from 1:30-4:30 pm. 

If your property was impacted by the Elephant Hill Wildfire, you may be noticing more 

weeds than usual this year or you may be seeing plants that could be invasive and need 

more information. The TNRD can help you identify invasive species and provide 

chemical, biological or mechanical weed control. 

The TNRD’s Wildfire Invasive Plant Program is supported by the Canadian Red Cross 

and will assist with our ongoing efforts to help control the spread of unwelcome plants in 

the region. Learn more about the program by visiting www.tnipmc.com. 

For more information or to request invasive plant control within 

the Elephant Hill Wildfire area, contact Mike Dedels, Invasive 

Plant management Coordinator by phone at 250-377-6297 or 

email mdedels@tnrd.ca.  
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